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L-R:  Outgoing President Hugh Barwick welcomes incoming President David Yow
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L-R:  Kim Sparks accepts the Don Baker Best Professional Paper Award from President 
David Yow
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L-R:  Secretary/Treasurer Chad Thomas, President David Yow, Past President Hugh
Barwick, and President-Elect Dave Coughlan
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L-R:  Kent Nelson, Chris Goudreau, Bob Curry, and two as-yet-unknown suspects






